
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
Sent: 1/13/2012 5:30:08 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 

Kerr, Joan (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J2Kw); Katague, Ditas 
(ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Chan, Jovita (jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Supplier Diversity Awards Invitation. 

Brian, Thanks to you, Tom, and Joan for the invitation. I would be delighted to attend. What time is the 
event on March 27? Jovita will work with you to finalize the details. Thanks, Catherine Sandoval 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Fri 1/13/2012 5:10 PM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
Cc: Kerr, Joan; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Supplier Diversity Awards Invitation. 

Catherine - on the morning of March 27, PG&E will hold its annual Supplier Diversity Awards ceremony at our 
245 Market Auditorium. This annual event recognizes our employee's supplier diversity efforts and celebrates a 
record breaking year in 2011. Previously, Commissioner Simon and Peevey have been featured as guest 
speakers. I would like to invite you to attend if your availability permits and be our honored keynote speaker and 
guest. Let me know if your schedule permits. 

Brian. 
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